
Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 
PO Box 399 

Puyallup, WA  98371 
 
 
 
 

January 22, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Attn:  Records Section 
Washington Utilities and  
Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Rate Decrease, 7-Day Filing WAC 480-70-262(1), Tariff Number 26, for 
Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. G-9. 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
This filing is to remove the previously approved 2.67% City Utility Tax in its entirety. 
The tax was approved as of January 1, 2014, TG-130252.  
 
Our company has been notified by the City of Edgewood that with Ordinance No. 14-
0413 the City Council repealed the 2.67% utility tax.  Customers already invoiced will 
receive a credit for the tax at their next regularly scheduled billing. Approximately 
1,200 residential customers will receive a credit.    
 
We respectfully request that the Commission approve this filing. Customers will 
receive notification that the tax was repealed on the first billing. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 832-8749 or 
via email at irmgardw@wcnx.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Irmgard R Wilcox 
Senior Pricing Manager 
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